Parental Opt-In Form – Stakeholder Input Survey

The Student Stakeholder Input Survey is a confidential survey used to gather student feedback about their learning environment, academic supports, school safety and security, and individual educators that support their learning. The survey will take approximately 10-15 minutes to complete. Students will be given an opportunity to take the survey during school time so that they might have a voice in improving their learning environment.

The data collected from the survey will be reported to the school and individual educators as group responses. No school personnel will have access to individual student responses.

School staff will use the results to inform efforts at improving the school learning environment, academic supports, and school safety and security.

Our desire is to involve parents in their children's education. If you do not wish for your child to participate in this important activity, please sign and return this form to the school by **November 25th.**

If you would like to examine the survey questions, please come by the school and we will be happy to provide you with a copy for your review.

Return this form if your child CAN participate in this survey.

If you wish your child to participate in this survey, please sign this form and return it to school by November 25th.

I would like my child to participate in the Student Stakeholder Input Survey.	
School Name	
Student Name	Grade
Parent Signature	Date

Thank you for your participation.